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Activities Completed during the Reporting Period 
 
No remedial actions were performed during the reporting period. 
 
Modifications to Work Plan and/or Schedule 
 
The DCP/DOB permitting process was estimated to be completed in June 2022. However, the 
ULURP process has been put on hold given the extensive delays in review by the City. The 
Volunteer has determined that the best path forward to implementing the remedy is an as-of-right 
development and is working to secure tenants under that scenario. It is estimated that tenants will 
be identified this summer and DOB drawings filed with two months of identifying tenants. 
 
Issues Encountered 
 
None. 
 
Data Collected/Received during the Reporting Period  
 
None.  
 
Activities Undertaken in Support of Citizen Participation Plan 
 
None. 
 
Activities Planned for Next Reporting Period: 
 
The Volunteer will continue to move an as-of-right development forward.    


